and will be primarily for students who will live
in temporary quarters being put up on the old
drill field on the south campus.

The university has received a check for a quar-
ter of a million dollars to reimburse it for money
spent in providing the first 275 temporary housing
units in Stadium Terrace and Illini Village—
the two “towns” of married veterans and their
families. Comptroller Lloyd Morey said the check
paid part of the $325,000 to which the university
is entitled in connection with providing 725 units.

Students living in university-owned residence
halls will be given first chance to occupy the same
space during the second semester, it has been an-
nounced. The university itself now provides liv-
ing quarters for 2670 students. Of these 315 are
provided quarters for themselves and their
families.

A decision by the local carpenters’ union that
its members cannot work more than 10 hours a
week has greatly delayed work on temporary
housing units west and north of Memorial Sta-
dium. The best that can be hoped now is that
the units will be ready for occupancy by summer.

Student men and women living in university-
owned and operated residence halls—those of the
permanent type—will pay higher prices for room
and board next semester, the university housing
division says.

An average increase of $28 per tenant, an 11
percent increase in charges, will be effective next
semester. Rentals for emergency housing in the
stadium, ice rink and gym annex will remain the
same.

To cover operating costs, the university will
charge the following rates for second semester:
single rooms, $325; large double rooms, $300;
small double rooms, $287; and triple rooms, #280.

A 15 percent increase in raw food prices since
present rates went into effect in September, an
expected increase in labor costs, and an increase



